
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING #1
Huron Village Boundary Study

Tuesday, October 30, 2012
7:00 – 8:30 P.M.

Country Hills Public School Gymnasium
195 Country Hills Drive, Kitchener

The Huron Village Boundary Study involves Alpine P.S., Country Hills P.S., and Laurentian P.S. 
This study will be establishing a boundary for the new Jean Steckle P.S., opening September 2013, 
located at 130 Woodbine Avenue, Kitchener.

PURPOSE OF THE PUBLIC MEETING
The WRDSB is holding a public meeting to gather feedback and answer questions from parents and 
members of the community about proposed boundary changes. Staff will make a brief presentation 
about the boundary study process and school boundary options, followed by a question and answer 
period. It is important to note that no decisions have been made by the Board and no changes will 
happen before September 2013.

More information on the Huron Village Boundary Study can be obtained by visiting ww.wrdsb.ca 
and searching “Huron Village Study,” or by contacting the Board’s Planning Department at 
519-570-0003 ext. 4419. 

Should you require special accommodations in order to attend in this meeting, please contact 
Andrea Kean at 519-570-0003 ext. 4419 or by email at boundaryfeedback@wrdsb.on.ca
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